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To whom it may concern,
I would like to comment on Mr McClusky's suggestion (S95) for the 2020-21 Victorian
federal redistribution.
If the name of the federal seat of Corangamite or any other seat is not maintained, I totally
agree with his comments and suggestions of adopting a traditional Aboriginal name for
any new federal seats in Victoria. It would be a fitting way to honour and acknowledge the
first peoples language and culture of the region.

Also, any suggested Aboriginal names if hopefully are taken on should have the
endorsement from the appropriate traditional land owners.
Your Sincerely,
Val Pantchenko
Geelong
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